
November 27, 1973 

:on. A.B.R. liwrenc, Q. 
Provincial Secretary for Resources Development 
1, ain Building 
Room 100 
Queen',4 
Tcronto. 

Oear 	LzrJrnce, 

would appreciate knlvinq if ynur Secretariat 
has sent a brinf, sulmmission or other rcr'resentzltion 
to the Ministry of the TEnvi-rowent, regFrding its 
"Creen Paper on LaNfit=7.L. 1 :ss..2ssunt"(reln:..ed 
September 	l373). 

Ti so, we would be pleased to receive a copy of 
said brief, suW:_ssion or renreklentation. 

If your Secretariat has not yet mndr? such n submission 
but is in the process thereof, we would apprec'Hte 
a copy when you i1flVr:: :.  1 ted 

look forward to your reply with reference to 
this matter. 

Yours very truly, 
CDVADIAN ENV' 	 iTtN  

J.F.Castriiii 
Environmentdi Impact S',..,ucly Group 

JEV/ic 
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